
From:   Craig Mauldin   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 02, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0024-EX-ML-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,
After speaking with the Program Office, Raytheon SAS BBN would like to lower the upper band from 970
MHz to 960 MHz to alleviate FAA coordination.   

Please Change Frequency Band at St Louis Park:
From: 930 MHz - 970 MHz
To: 930 MHz - 960 MHz


